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Crime and policing update 
  

News in brief 

 
Proactive teams are set to come down hard on vehicle crime, as part of 

Operation Guardians efforts to reduce vehicle offences. The operation, which 
starts today and will run until March, is aimed at disrupting criminality and 
targeting rising complaints in relation to driving standards. Read more 

  

Joint working between Derbyshire, Leicestershire, Lincolnshire, 
Northamptonshire and Nottinghamshire police forces is being formalised with the 
signing of Section 23 collaboration agreements. Read more 

  

One Punch One Life – click here to view a short film being used as part of an 
initiative to highlight the consequences of violence. 
  

Cheshire and Northamptonshire Police Forces have taken a further step towards 

the launch of their Multi Force Shared Service having signed the Post 
Implementation Support Services contract with the technology provider 
Capgemini UK plc. Read more 

  

Please find at the bottom of this message the latest addition of the Trading 
Standards Newsletter.  
  

Northamptonshire County Council is currently reviewing its plans for 2012-13 

and invites you to ‘Have Your Say’. Please click here to find out more.  
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